
From: jhunten   
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 9:52 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: File: OZ-9157 435-451 Ridout St N ZBA Application 
 
Planning Committee, 
 
There are many important technical reasons to refuse this rezoning request and there is 
also a very important cultural reason. 
 
The proposed highrise building will interrupt the views of the Forks of the Thames and 
the historic landscape, albeit small, stretching from the Old Courthouse and Jail to 
Eldon House. 
 
Our historic district is indeed very small and we cherish it. 
 
Janet Hunten 
 
253 Huron Street 
 
I would like this to be included with the Planning and Environment Committee agenda 
 
 
 


